
 

Frank Dillman 

2273 County Road 54 West 

Notasulga, AL 36866 

 

HAND-DELIVERED to Chairman Louis Maxwell’s Macon County office. 

September 22, 2022 

Chairman Louis Maxwell 

Macon County Commission  

 

Chairman Maxwell, 

Under the Alabama Open Records Act and in compliance with Macon County Public 

Records policy and Alabama Supreme Court rulings pertaining to the County’s 

obligation to provide business documents to the public, I am requesting county 

documents as related to its fringe benefit policy.   

The requested documents, include but not limited to, are Macon County’s fringe 

benefit policy; related work documents; Fair Market Value (FMV) tables used to 

determine the amount to be withheld from individuals’ pay checks; the FMV of the 

fringe benefit(s) per elected and staff beneficiary; copies of contracts between 

beneficiaries and Trustees; monthly documents submitted by beneficiaries; monthly 

evidence of the withholding since Sep 1, 2021; and related federal and state 

references, electronic links will suffice.  

Additionally, I am requesting the identical documents for District 1 Commissioner 

Miles Robinson for calendar years 2018, 2019 and 2020.  

Because this request will not fit on the County Public Records Request Form, I have 

taken the liberty to attach this written request.  

Please have the documents to me at frank@frankdillman.com no later than Friday, 

October 7, 2022.  

 

Best,  

 

Frank Dillman  

Inasmuch as I have not 

received a response from you 

by Sept. 19, 2022, I am 

again requesting these 

county business documents.  


